MEMORANDUM

TO:
Karen Byrd, Board Chair

Board Members

FROM:

Eric McArtor, Deputy Superintendent 

DATE:
May 29, 2019
RE:
Quotation for Support Renewal with Tools4Ever
I recommend the board approve the Quote for Support Renewal for 23,000 Users for User Management Resource Administrator (UMRA) (Quote 2) with Tools4Ever, as presented.   
